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Our Lady’s College Parents’ Council 
 

Greenhills, Drogheda, Co. Louth, Ireland. Tel 041-9831786, Fax 041-9832809,  

Parents Association Annual General Meeting 2019 

Tuesday 24th September 2019 

School Library at 7.30pm 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The AGM of the Parents Council for Our Lady’s College will take place on Tuesday 24th 

September 2019 at 7.30pm in the school library. We would be delighted if you could attend. 

We are a very active association on a social, financial and reference level within the school. 

At this meeting new parents’ nominees for the Board of Management will be elected. It is an 

important opportunity for you to have a greater input into the management and 

development of the school. All parents are invited to attend. 

Social 

After each meeting we have a cup of tea/coffee and a chat so it’s a great place to meet with 

other parents and hear what is going on within and outside the school. Occasionally we have 

guest speakers and over the past few years we have had talks from Bee Flanagan on teenage 

mental health, the Red Door project on drug awareness.  

Financial 

We fund raise in the belief that the money we raise goes to the benefit of our daughters as 

they attend Our Lady’s College. We have an Annual Flag Day, a Church Gate Collection and a 

Six week Draw to name a few. 

Reference 

We are involved in reviewing many of the school’s policies and have two representatives on 

the Board of Management.  

5k Remembrance Run 

The 5k run will take place on Sunday November 10th at 12:00 noon. We encourage all 

families to take part either competitively, for the serious runners, or as a fun walk/run 

together. Help will be needed in advance and on the day, for example, catering and 

stewards. If anyone would be able to give sponsorship or a donation to the event that would 

also be greatly appreciated. Registration is now open. If you are interested in getting 

involved, please contact a member of the parents’ council (see email addresses below). 

 

Our meetings are normally held at 8pm on the first Wednesday of the month and normally 

take about an hour. There is never any pressure for anyone to get involved in anything 

although all help is greatly appreciated. 

 

So, if you have a free hour on Tuesday 24th September please come along to the AGM. 

 

Our Lady’s College Parents’ Council 
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